
I support this bill because it defends the rights of the unborn.  The current abortion law will have a 

negative effect on women who are expecting a disabled  child. It undermines thirty years of 

protecting the disabled and removes the equality we once had. The bill will promote equality by 

protecting the rights of the unborn with disabilities and promotes the truth that every person in 

northern Ireland deserves equality and respect.  

 


